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Farewell to Khadija Kachra at Bromley Park Care Home

Having worked in the care industry for over ten years, and as part of the Nellsar family since 2017, Bromley Park Care Home
said a sad farewell to Khadija Kachra (Home Manager) last week.

The kitchen team prepared a feast for Khadija's leaving party, attended by her staff and senior management. From canapés to

sausages on sticks, and sandwiches to fruit platters, everyone enjoyed the delicious food as they said their goodbyes.

Everyone at Bromley Park Care Home, and the Nellsar group, wish you every luck and happiness in your future!
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